From: Middl

To: Sherry Smith; Wanda Gautney

Cc: Connie Dudaeon; Doftie Hulin

Subject: RE: WG18-09 - Uniforms for Sheriff's and Corrections
Date: Thursday, August 2, 2018 9:15:25 AM

Attachments: image001.ona

Shelby,

We will still honor the bid price of $105. Please let me know if you need anything else from us.

Thank you,

Wayne Cook | Regional Account Representative
1340 Russell Cave Road | Lexington, KY 40505

Cell: 850.443.4924 | cook-wayne@agalls.com

From: Sherry Smith

Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2018 9:09 AM

To: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov>; Shelby Middleton
<Shelby.Middleton@baldwincountyal.gov>

Cc: Connie Dudgeon <CDUDGEON @ baldwincountyal.gov>; Dottie Hulin
<DHULIN @baldwincountyal.gov>

Subject: RE: WG18-09 - Uniforms for Sheriff's and Corrections

Yes ma’am.
Shelby did you receive an email from Gall’s that they agreed to honor their price?

Sherry R. Smith

Baldwin County Purchasing Dept.
251-580-1911 - ph

251-580-2536 - fax

ssmith@baldwincountyal.gov

From: Wanda Gautney
Sent: Thursday, August 2, 2018 9:08 AM
To: Shelby Middleton <Shelby.Middleton ldwincountval.gov>

-y &

Cc: Sherry Smith <SSMITH@baldwincountval.gov>; Connie Dudgeon

<CDUDGEON@baldwincountyal.gov>; Dottie Hulin <DHULIN@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Re: WG18-09 - Uniforms for Sheriff's and Corrections




